
Week of 18th May 2020 

Dear Class 3, 

Hello! Hope you’ve all had a good week and have found ways to 
keep busy. Here are some of the things I’ve been up to. Take care 
and hope to see you all soon. :-)   

 

 

 

  

Enjoying the sunny weather! I 
joined Mrs Cameron and her 
family outside for a BBQ and 
her youngest helped me to eat 

my ice cream. 

Watching Let’s Go Live, it 
was magic week! They did 

some really cool tricks that 
were fairly easy to do at 

home. 
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Keeping Mrs Cameron company 
while she looked through your 

books and did some planning for 
after half-term. 

 

And no, she didn’t go in the 
paddling pool... 

Looking up at the 
clouds.  

 

What do you think 
this group of 

clouds looks like? 
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Taking part in the world 
record attempt for the 
largest ever online art 
lesson with draw with 

Rob Biddulph.  
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Getting Mrs Cameron’s shoes 
ready for her. She’s been out 

running with her daughter 
this past week! 

Making new friends. :-)  
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Joining Mrs Cameron’s 
youngest daughter in 
her potion making/

science experiment/
making-as-big-of-a-mess

-as-possible fun. 

Trying to visualise 
what a distance of 2m 

actually looks like. 

 

I’m not sure how help-
ful this will be... 
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Here is what it looks 
like for the Class 3 and 
Class 4 key worker chil-
dren who will continue 

to come to school 
from June 1st.  

Although I didn’t go into school to help, I know Mrs Cameron, 
Mrs Rees and Mrs Fox have been busy getting our class ready 

for when we return (while social distancing!)! 


